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Hello, 
 

My name is Dr. Brenda Huser 
and I would like to introduce you 
to my Berea Chamber of Com-
merce. 

I have been a member of the Chamber since opening Chiropractic 
Health Solutions in 2005. In fact, I joined the chamber before I opened 
the doors of my new business.  Being new to town, I wanted to net-
work with other professionals and business owners while promoting 
my business services.   
 

Through my involvement in the Spoonbread Festival, Chamber plan-
ning committees, a member of the Board of Directors, the Executive 
Committee and Chamber president in 2013, I have seen my business 
grow by leaps and bounds during the last ten years.    
 

As an active member of the Chamber and supporter of community 
events, I appreciate the opportunity to exchange ideas with other 
business owners at the numerous networking events that the Cham-
ber sponsors throughout the year.  Additionally, I appreciate the 
weekly Chamber communications  via email and the membership di-
rectory on the website is a nice business resource. 
 

Please make plans to attend a Chamber meeting and learn how your 
business can benefit from my Chamber! 
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